
PRESS RELEASE  
Idaho Falls Arts Council presents Journey from the Dust 
Idaho Falls, ID, February 2, 2017:  
The Idaho Falls Arts Council is pleased to present the Living Voices production of 
Journey from the Dust on February 16th at the Carr Gallery at 7:30pm. 
 
Journey from the Dust tells the story of a young man trying to keep his family 
together during the Dust Bowl. Follow his journey west amidst prejudice and 
harsh working conditions. 
 
Living Voices is a Seattle based company that specializes in history-based single-
actor multi-media presentations. Presentation combine historic footage and 
images, with recorded voice overs, and a live performer. 
 
The performance will include a lead discussion by the actor and local educator 
Kelli Miller. 
 
Tickets are $35 and include dessert. Tickets are available at the Idaho Falls Arts 
Council at 498 A St., 208-522-0471, or idahofallsarts.org. 
 
Performing Arts Season Sponsor: Fluor Idaho 
This show is sponsored by Jerry and Carrie Scheid, Idaho Humanities Council, 
with support for the educational outreach by Bob and Nancy Carpenedo and 
Alan and Lexi French. 
 
About the Idaho Falls Arts Council 
The Idaho Falls Arts Council is a private nonprofit organization which owns and 
operates: ARTitorium on Broadway, The Colonial Theater, and the Willard Arts 
Center. The mission of IFAC is: To educate our community and enrich its quality 
of life by promoting, advocating and presenting a broad spectrum of visual and 
performing arts in eastern Idaho. 
 
For questions regarding information contained in this release, please contact Amy Carr, 
Marketing Manager, at acarr@idahofallsarts.org or at 208-522-0471 x 108 
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